
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR 
A. E. MORGAN

McGill university 

Montreal

June 29, 1936

Dear Sir,

Your letter of the 24th June has 

been received, but as the Principal is travelling 

about fairly rapidly in England I think it better 

to hold it for his return in September.

Youra faithfully,

Private Secretary 
to the Principal.

A. Guy Boss, Esq.,
95 Drummond. Apartments, 
MONTREAL. ' UK,


